From: Doug Hoffmaster

To: RegComments
Subject: Restoring benefits
Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 12:08:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the PBGC organization and was not from another government

agency. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact the Service
Desk with questions or concerns.

It would be tough to make new hires without a30 and out...."come work here for 39+ years"!!!



